
Covid 19 Catch Up Premium Funding 2020-21 
 
The government have allocated a one-off universal £650 million catch up premium for the 2020 to 
2021 academic year to ensure that schools have the support they need to help all pupils make up for 
lost teaching time.  Provisional allocations indicate that Beckfoot Trust will receive £558,640 across 
its 10 schools.  The below paper sets on the spending plans for this funding for Beckfoot and how 
that spend has been designed to best support the learners within the school. 
 
 

Beckfoot School Catch Up Premium Allocation £110,800 
Strategy Planned Spend £ 

 

Teaching and Whole School Strategies  

Student assessment throughout the academic year to identify baseline across 
KS3, identify gaps in learning, plan accordingly 

16,000 

Employing staff to support re-allocation of existing staff time to deliver 
intervention programmes with priority groups of students focusing on reading 
and maths in KS3 

72,897 

Revision guides and workbooks for disadvantaged KS4 students 6,453 

Revision folders, stationary, flashcards and printing costs for resources from all 
faculties for all disadvantaged year 11 students 

60 

Breaking down barriers to attendance by providing uniform and incentives for 
targeted disadvantaged students in years 7 - 11 

3,000 

 

Targeted intervention  

Rapid Reading Plus reading intervention programme for targeted KS3 students 2,475 

First News newspapers for targeted disadvantaged KS3 students  420 

CGP maths revision guides and maths workbooks for targeted KS3 students 5,580 

Dr Frost maths intervention targeted KS3 students 0 

MyTutor 3:1 tuition via the National Tutoring Program for disadvantaged year 11 
students 

3,375 

Headsets to effectively access MyTutor for disadvantaged year 11 students 540 

 

TOTAL 110,800 

 

Assessment of Impact 
 
As with all government funding, school leaders and governors must be able to account for how the 
money is being used. Therefore, the impact and spending strategy for this catch-up premium will be 
reviewed at every Trust Education Committee (TEC) meeting throughout the 2020-2021 academic 
year. When Ofsted re-commence routine inspections, they will make judgements about the quality 
of education being provided which will include how we are using the funding to ensure the 
curriculum has a positive impact on all pupils. 


